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August 9, 1860

Mr, Bruce M. Mclntyre, District Landman SOARIRE
Sinclair Oil & Gas Company ~NUNINE
550 Denver Club Building

Denver 2, Colorado

Dear Mr, Mcintyre:

Reference is made to your letter dated August 2, 1960, by which you request-
ed gas-oil ratio information on the Frankfort State well #1-9, Section 9,
Township 21 South, Range 48 West.

The initial test submitted to this office for subject well was taken on December
15, 1959, with a flowing pressure on the casing of 600 pounds per square inch
and 400 pounds per square inch on the tubing with a 1 /4 inch choke, and a shut-
in pressure of 720 pounds C, P. Test results showed 240 barrels per day of
38.2 API gravity oil, with an estimated gas-oil ratio of 500 to 1.

The most recent test we have on subject well was taken June 13, 1960, at which
time the well produced 36 barrels of oil in a 24-hour period with a gas-oil ratio
of 10,547 to 1.

As you know, this well is located just south of the McClave field area, which \
provides for gas well spacing of 640 acres, and it seems likely that subject -
well will be considered for possible extension of the Mc€lave field.
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The State #1~9 well is now shut in and is being considered, more or less, in a

transition period of classification as an e¢il or gas well. .

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

A. J. Jerein, Director
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